
 

 
 

 
Project Proposal 

 
For Liskeard Town Council 
 
Liskeard in Bloom is a Community Regeneration Project with charitable aims, and was established in 
February 2017. Our main objective is to improve the town’s appearance by the use of flower displays. 
We will do this by working with, and supporting our diverse communities to achieve this aim. We are 
delighted to have been given the opportunity to work alongside the town council and businesses in the 
Cattle Market to support the regeneration of this area. 
 
This note sets out our proposals for the area, together with corresponding information and decisions that 
we will need to progress them: 
 
Proposal What we need to progress 
Installation of 6x 1m high concrete planters 
to separate out the new trading area from 
the remaining car park. 
We have a local building company that has 
offered to donate these items to us. 

What is the earliest date for installation? 
We need to liaise between our volunteers 
and the supplying company. 
 
What is the dividing line between the two 
areas? 
So that we give instructions to the building 
company for delivery. 
 
What gap is needed between the planters 
to allow for movement of people, 
wheelchairs etc. 
So that easy and free movement for people 
is allowed whilst preventing vehicles from 
driving through. 
 

LIB will plant out tall shrubs, seasonal 
flowers in the tubs and Christmas wreaths 
at the entrances. 
This will be a donation from LIB and is 
supported by residual funding we received 
from the High Street Heroes grant we 
received earlier this year. We will be 
working with Cattle Market businesses to 
encourage them to maintain the tubs. 
 

What is the final date for preparations to be 
complete? 
So that we can schedule our volunteers to 
carry out planting alongside their other 
commitments in the town centre. 
 

LIB is negotiating to have a tall Christmas 
tree donated by a local supplier. 
We had been promised this tree earlier this 
year, and given that The Parade and Fore 
Street will have their own trees, we will 
contribute this tree to the Cattle Market. 
 
 

Whose agreement and consent do we need 
to install the tree? 
We would like to locate the tree so that it 
can be seen by people walking along 
Market Approach. Ideally, this along the 
wall adjacent to David Hambly Photography 
and will not obscure his windows. 
 



 

We may be able to arrange a donation of 
tree lights. 
Electricity supply agreed by Soap Shop 
 
Tree will need decorations. 
We will be asking Cattle Market businesses 
to be responsible for supply of decorations 
and dressing the tree. 
 

 
 

Clean up of Cattle Market entrances 
The walk-in entrance of Market Approach 
and drive-in entrance at Fairpark Road 
need weeding and rubbish removing. 
 

Can the town council persuade 
residents/Liskerrett Centre to provide 
volunteers to carry out the clean-up? LIB 
can supervise. 

Beyond Christmas, LIB will supply each 
business in the market space with a small 
(30cm) tub of seasonal and spring flowers. 
The cost of these tubs will be met from HSH 
grant. Businesses will be responsible for 
maintaining the plants. We will encourage 
and support businesses to create their own 
floral displays. 
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